
 
 
 
TO:  ALL WICKED & GERSHWIN EMPLOYEES 
FROM:  GENERAL MANAGEMENT 
DATE:  JUNE 8, 2023   
RE:  WICKED DRESS POLICY 
 

 
 
As an additional measure to ensure a respectful workplace, effective immediately we 
are adopting the following Dress Policy which will apply to both WICKED and 
Nederlander employees working on our show:   
  
WICKED DRESS POLICY 
Please do not wear clothing that lacks common sense and good taste. Examples of such 
attire include, but are not limited to, clothing which features obscene language or 
pictures, or clothing that is too tight or revealing (these examples are for illustrative 
purposes only and are not exhaustive). Please do not wear clothing or display signs, 
posters or pictures (i.e. pin-up posters, calendars, etc.) which 1) degrade any culture, 
gender, religion, or ethnic values, 2) use any political message or messaging, or 3) can 
otherwise reasonably be construed as offensive or controversial. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out with questions.  Thank you for your cooperation and 
for all you do! 


